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Dates to Remember 
February 2018 
7 Family Bowling Night (date change) 
13 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
14 Classroom Valentines Parties (time TBD) 
17 - 18 SkyZone Pack the Park - any time 
21 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm 
22 Early Dismissal (11:30am) (P-T conferences) 
22 - 23 Book Fair in the Library 
 

March 2018 
TBD Spring Picture Day 
8 Free Family Game Night 5:30 - 7:30pm 
13 PTO meeting at 4:30pm in the Library 
15 Spring Music Concert at 6:30pm - NHS 

Pickard Auditorium 
19 Skate Night 5:30 – 7:30pm (date change) 
23 Career & Hobby Day 9 - 11:30am 
23 Early Dismissal (11:30am) (End of Quarter) 
26 - 30 No School (Spring Break) 
 

Skate Night – February 21 
Join the fun and spend a couple hours in the evening 
with friends and family! The Neenah Fox Valley 
Roller Rink on Gillingham Road is closed to the 
public and open to Spring Road family and friends 
only.   

 

PTO – February 13 Meeting 
Agenda and notes for the PTO meeting are posted 
http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.
cfm  Meetings are open to all Spring Road parents, 
guardians and teachers.  Join us at 4:30 – 5:30pm in 
the Spring Road library.  You can arrive late as it fits 
into your schedule. Can’t be there, send us your 
thoughts at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Box Top$ for Education 

 
Please Clip Box Tops and check expiration date and 
send them to school.  You may (but don’t have to) 
tape or glue Box Tops on sheet until filled. 
 

February Family Fun Bowling Night 
Come join all Spring Road families at Neenah’s 
Classic Lanes Bowling Alley (934 Byrd Ave.) on 
Wednesday, February 7 from 5:30-7:30pm 
Cost: $9.95 Adult $6.95 Children 4-12 

(3 and under free) 
Price includes: Pizza Buffet, bowling, 
shoes and 1-20oz soda 
No RSVP needed, just show up and bowl! 
Note: It will be Extreme Light bowling 
 

February Volunteer Opportunities 
Scholastic Book Fair – Feb 22 & 23 
Follow your furriest friends to the Paws for Books 
Book Fair: Come. Stay. Read a Great Tale! Find 
purr-fect books and a dog-gone good time as your 
staff, students, and their parents sniff out books from 
Scholastic and other publishers that will make their 
tails wag!  We are looking for volunteers to help out 
at our upcoming Scholastic 
Book Fair, and I would like 
to invite you to help out.  
Please take a moment to 
view our sign-up. Spread 
the word to your friends 
and invite them to help us 
have the best Book Fair 
ever!  If you need to 
contact me, please send me an email. Thank you!  
Michelle Mcglin michellemcglin@yahoo.com 
 

Book Fair Signup at 
http://signup.com/go/UmChMMP 
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Skate Night’s Theme is 
RED AND WHITE 
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Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences are February 22 and 23 
We will be providing the teachers Tapas/Finger Food and Sandwiches.  This will help 
maximize their time to tell you all about your child's progress!  We're using 
SignUp.com to organize it to help us be efficient with less waste and more focus.  
Please sign up to help provide the food items or donate your time to set out food.  We 

always appreciate all of your help!! Sign up at 
http://signup.com/go/ODhVfoa 

 
Don’t have time or logistics don’t work well with your schedule to bring something to school for our teachers 
during Parent-Teacher Conferences, no problem.  We have people to shop for you.  Please bring/send an 
envelope labeled "Monetary Donations for Conference Meals" to the office and have it be placed in the PTO 
drawer.  Any amount is appreciated. 

 

Up Coming Activities 
Sky Zone’s Pack the Park February 17-18 (anytime) 
We are excited to connect with Sky Zone Trampoline Park in Appleton to have Spring 
Road “Pack the Park” days.  On February 17 or 18, bring in the Spring Road Pack the 
Park admission ticket (if you misplaced your ticket, click here to print a new one) and 
15% of the admission price goes towards the next phase of our playground project. 
 

Join us at Sky Zone (3169 Van Roy Rd, Appleton, WI 54915) any time on Saturday 
or Sunday to “Pack the Park,” free some extra energy, and have a whole lot of fun!  
To save time, fill out the waiver before you go. 
https://appletonstore.skyzone.com/waiver/  
 

NOTE: Did you know that Sky Zone has Sensory hours, 2nd AND 4th Sundays 9:30 - 
11:30am?  Sensory hours allows families to enjoy the freedom of jumping while 
providing a quieter, toned-down jumping experience for those with special needs. 
 

Earth Week Activity – Don’t trash those tabs! 

Join us for the 2018 Pop Tab Palooza   Tab Collection: April 16 – April 20 
Start saving pop tabs now to be collected per grade level.  100% of money 
earned by recycling the pop-tabs (currently $0.25 - $0.35/lb) will be given to 
each grade that collected it.  Each grade’s teachers and students will decide 
how they want to spend the money!  

The Earth Week activity is sponsored by the Spring Road PTO and is not a 
PTO fundraiser. 
 

Looking for more Spring Road information? 
Did you know the Spring Road Staff use different media for communication?  Take a look at and sign up for any 
or all of the below: 
 

 Facebook – Spring Road administration uses Facebook to send reminders and other information.  Like the 
Spring Road Elementary page at https://m.facebook.com/sr1191  

 Schoology – Need more information about Schoology, please see our school website under newsletter 
attachments titled “Facebook & Schoology for Spring Road School” in the bottom left hand corner of the 
Spring Road website at www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/newslettesandforms.cfm or login directly 
at http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/district/schoology.cfm.  If you have questions about our communication tool, 
please contact our school office at 751-6975 or email Sheila Brucks at sbrucks@neenah.k12.wi.us 

 Email – contact the Spring Road PTO via SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com to be added to emails for additional 
information. Signing up for the PTO email does not mean you have to join the PTO, though we would love it.  
We just want to get more information to you about things happening at Spring Road.  You can unsubscribe 
at any time. 
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